
Newsletter week ending 16th December 

Gorse Hill Primary School

A Learning School

A Community School

An Inclusive School A Healthy School

A Reflective School

A Growth Mindset School

The staff at Gorse Hill Primary 
School, would like to wish all of 
our families a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year. We would 
like to thank-you for your 
continued support and look 
forward to working with you in 
2023!

Our final week of the school year has been very busy! We have enjoyed productions from all year 
groups; been entertained by a theatre company and took part in cinema trips and Key Stage Parties!

Reception kick started our Christmas 
performances with ‘Barmy Bethlehem’.
It was so good to finally hold performances for 
parents and carers. The children were fantastic 
and kept everyone entertained. Afterward, 
Reception children enjoyed Christmas dinner!

Our Nursery children enjoyed their first ever 
performance this week and sang Christmas songs 
to their parents. We are all very proud of them.

Year 5 and Year 6 pupils performed a beautiful 
carol concert. The audience was very impressed 
with the bell ringing to the tune of ‘We wish you 
a Merry Christmas’ and a special mention to Riley 
Mercer who stepped in at the last minute to 
perform.



Dates for your Diary!
January
3rd Jan- School reopens  8:50am
February
1st Feb- Young Voices
7th Feb- School Disco
10th Feb- School closes for Half term
20th Feb- School reopens 8:50am
21st Feb- M7M Production- Literary 
Heritage- Scrooge
March
1st Mar- Horace Bike Repair

Year 3 and Year 4 pupils performed ,’Lights, Camel 
Action 2- The Sequin’. Parents and families were 
thoroughly entertained by the singing and dancing from 
our pupils; we certainly have some future stars 
attending our school.

Year 2 stared in 'Everyone Loves a Baby' for the Christmas 
Nativity this year and they were outstanding! We have 
some budding actors and comedians in our midst. A big 
thank you to the dulcet tones of Year 1, which helped the 
show stand out even more. We hope you enjoyed. 

On Monday, pupils at Gorse Hill Primary 
School were entertained by the all 
singing and dancing musical 
performance of Sleeping Beauty. The 
children laughed with joy as the actors 
captivated their imagination on cold and 
Frosty Monday morning.


